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	Statement from Norway:




UPR of Canada
Thank you Mr, President

Norway thanks Canada for its presentation of the National report. We acknowledge the effort that Canada makes in the area of human rights, and welcome the steps and measures taken by Canada since their last UPR.
We note with concern the continued disproportionately high levels of violence against aboriginal women in Canada.  Norway commends Canada for appointing a parliamentary committee in the House of Commons to investigate this issue, and we hope that its outcome will provide strategies for the way forward. Norway recommends that Canada, in collaboration with Indigenous representatives, implement concrete measures, including instituting comprehensive reporting and statistical analysis of the scale and character of violence against indigenous women, so that a comprehensive and coordinated national action plan can be underway by 2015, as recommended by the UN Secretary-General’s campaign, UNiTE to End Violence against Women.
Norway further recommends that Canada take steps to ensure that all Canadian children have equal access to government services, such as health services, education and welfare services, and address the disparities in access to these services for indigenous children in particular, as recommended by the UN Committee on the Rights of the Child in 2012, following Canada’s periodic reports on these issues.
We finally recommend that Canada take steps, including legislation and sufficient funding, to ensure that all Canadian have full and equal access to clean water and sanitation, in line with UN resolutions passed in 2010, recognized the human right to water and sanitation.

I thank you,
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